
 
Exhibit 1  

 
BAE Systems submits this renewal application for Station WL2XQO because the license is 
scheduled to expire on 9/1/2023. 
 
BAE Systems previously filed a modification application under File No. 0183-EX-CM-2023, 
because BAE Systems understands that the Commission prefers that modification and renewal 
applications not be filed simultaneously.   
 
However, because the modification application is still pending, BAE Systems must file this 
renewal application to keep the license in active status. 
 
As discussed in the exhibit to the modification application, BAE Systems understands that 
pursuant to ELB practice if the modification is not granted until after the renewal filing window 
specified in Section 5.59(a)(2), the Commission will waive the renewal filing timeframe so that a 
renewal application can be filed once the modification is granted and before the expiration date, 
and BAE Systems requests treatment consistent with this approach. 


